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5 October 2022 
 
 
Richie 
fyi-request-20514-a99bffc2@requests.fyi.org.nz 
  

REF: OIA-10996 
 
Dear Richie 
 
Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 
 
Thank you for your email of 12 September 2022 requesting the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Is it possible to have a list of companies that currently hold valid rail licenses or are currently in the 
process of applying for one? 

 
On 22 September 2022, you clarified that you were only seeking a list of incorporated companies 
which are recorded on the Companies Office Register.  
 
In accordance with your request, please find this information enclosed in Appendix A.  
 
Please note, there are no rail licence applications currently in progress.  
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Ministerial Services by email at 
official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Gini Welch 
Senior Manager Safer Rail 
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